



































Sincerely,
‘I}m:n
Joe Davis

Chairman
Hoopa Valley Tribe










































The Village SF will provide an excellent catalyst for the overall revitalization plan for urban American
Indians and Alaska Natives who live in the San Francisco Bay Area, and will result in a vibrant and
thriving community. | am in full support of this bold and culturally driven vision and proposal, and we
hope that you and your colleagues advocate for the California Legislature investing in this critically
important work on behalf of all Californians.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

M

Sandra R. Hernandez, MD

President & CEO, California Health Care Foundation
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